
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
To: All EPS staff 
From:  Dr. Ian B. Saltzman, Superintendent 
Regarding: COVID vaccination immediate availability 
 
Good morning staff and happy Friday.  
 
Two quick vaccination updates this morning:  
 
The vaccination clinic this weekend with Kusler’s pharmacy in partnership with Snohomish School 
District, (see email here) will be closing registration around 11am this morning.  
 
The Everett Clinic has immediate openings at their Shoreline Clinic for today (through 4pm) and 
Saturday (tomorrow) from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.  Call  to Book Your Appointment: 425-339-4212.  
 
Remember to continue and visit the staff COVID vaccination page for ongoing updates.  
 
Have a great weekend. Please be safe and be well, 
 

Ian Saltzman 

Superintendent 
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https://docushare.everett.k12.wa.us/docushare/dsweb/Get/Document-118887/2021.03.10%20_2%20Saltzman%20staff%20email%20vaccination%20.pdf

